Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Stanley Consultants, Inc.
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION – The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four, CANCELED THE PUBLIC OFFICIALS AND AGENCIES KICK-OFF MEETING which was scheduled for:

DATE AND TIME: Thursday, October 20, 2011, 2:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m.

PLACE: The Peter and Julie Cummings Library, 2551 S.W. Matheson Avenue, Palm City, Florida 34990

CANCELLATION INFORMATION: The PUBLIC OFFICIALS AND AGENCIES KICK-OFF MEETING is CANCELED. A NEW NOTIFICATION WILL BE PUBLISHED AT A LATER DATE WHEN THE MEETING IS RESCHEDULED for the I-95 Project Development and Environment Study (PD&E) being conducted from South of S.W. High Meadow Avenue to North of Becker Road, northern Martin County and southern St. Lucie County, Florida. (Financial Project Identification Number 422681-1-22-01, ETDM Number 13063, Federal Aid Projects Number 0952-145-I).

The PUBLIC KICK-OFF MEETING from 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. is also CANCELED and A NEW NOTIFICATION WILL BE PUBLISHED AT A LATER DATE WHEN THE MEETING IS RESCHEDULED. A separate notification was published for the public meeting.

FOR MORE INFORMATION, YOU MAY CONTACT: JULIO DELGADO, Florida Department of Transportation, District Four, 3400 West Commercial Boulevard, Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33309, (954)777-4390 or toll free at (866)1336-8435, ext. 4390 or by email: julio.delgado@dot.state.fl.us or by visiting the project website: http://www.I95martinnorth.com.
